
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11/06/2024 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of the City of Monticello, I am pleased to express our wholehearted support for San 

Juan County’s initiative to create a splash pad in the City of Blanding. This project represents a 

valuable investment in the well-being and recreational opportunities for families throughout our 

county. 

We recognize the importance of this endeavor and the positive impact it will have on residents 

and visitors alike. By fostering collaborative efforts such as this, we continue to strengthen the 

bonds between our communities, promoting unity and shared progress that benefit all who call 

San Juan County home. 

The City of Monticello stands ready to support in any way, to see this exciting project brought to 

life. 

 

 

Bayley Hedglin 

Monticello Mayor 

bayley@monticelloutah.org 

435-459-9700 


